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To Whom It May Concern - 

I've been riding motorcycles since 2006 and have regularly experienced the fear of 

having a vehicle (car, truck, etc.) pull up behind me at a high rate of speed.  There's 

not a riding season that goes by where this doesn't occur, and more often it occurs 

many a time.  When coming to a stop on city streets, I almost always pull to the right 

or left of the vehicle in front of me to mitigate the opportunity of getting sandwiched 

between two vehicles.  Having spent a good portion of my life in California and 

personally experienced the benefit of lane filtering (both risk mitigation while on my 

motorcycle and reduced congestion while in my car), I wholeheartedly support SB422 

and recommend each of you does as well. 


